
Announcements


The PSAT test will be given on Wednesday, October 12

• Sophomores can take the PSAT as a practice test, and Juniors can take it for possible scholarship 

opportunities.

• If you are in Honors English 10 or 11, you should consider taking this test!.  Talk to your English 

teacher or counselor for details.

• Sign up in the Counseling office by Tuesday, September 13th.


Congratulations to the varsity football team on their 14-7 win against Marysville on Friday night.


Good luck to volleyball, JV tennis & JV football today.



